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MEMORANDUM

June 2, 2009
TO: 
Lake County Planning, Building and Zoning Committee

FR: 
Patrick S. Tierney, Principal Planner

Lake County Department of Planning, Building and Development

RE: 
Committee Action on Subdivision Assurances
The attached report represents the Staff Review Committee’s recommendation on subdivision assurances scheduled for expiration.  The Staff Review Committee has conducted inspections of the subdivisions and met with the developers’ on outstanding items.  Staff’s recommendations reflect requests by the developers and conditions that staff believes will protect the public safety. Staff requests the Committee’s concurrence with staff’s recommendations.
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